
Minutes of the Broxburn Community Council 

Meeting held in the Broxburn Old Town Centre 

on 29th January 2018 
 

Present  PC Ross Andrew (RA), Graeme Barrie (GB), Cllr. Diane Calder (DC), Cllr. Janet 

Campbell (JC), Lorna Salvini (clerk), Steven Salvini (SS) 

Apologies  Angela Wallace, Robert Morrison 

  
Actions 

Welcome  Graeme Barrie welcomed everyone and noted that there were only 

two members in attendance therefore the meeting would be 

inquorate.  It was agreed to take the community police report and 

then close the meeting. 

 

Police Report    PC Ross Andrew reported that 96 crimes were reported over the 
period since the last report on 25th November 2017. These included 
24 shoplifting, 30 traffic offences, and 15 from drug searches.   There 
have been some incidents involving stones being thrown from 
scooters leading to broken windows.  There had been break-ins at a 
shed when a motor bike was stolen and at The Club where youths had 
stolen a safe. 
 
It was noted that there would be fewer police in attendance at Gala 
Day due to the imminent funding cutbacks.  
 
GB thanked RA who then left the meeting (at 7:20pm).  
 

 

AOCB Attendees were asked to encourage suitable candidates to consider 

being co-opted to the council. 

 

Date of Next Meeting The date of the next meeting is 26th of February 2018 at 7pm in the 

Old Town Centre.  

 

Close The meeting was closed by GB.  

 


